
From: Peter Evans  
Sent: Saturday, 4 January 2020 2:32 PM 
To: info@CACTMC.org.au 
Subject: 2020 Wheels of Wamboin 
 
Just a short note to say the 2020 Wheels of Wamboin is planned for the 18th April this year. With a 
record roll up last year (around 280 vehicles of all shapes and sizes) we look forward to another 
great year.  
 
All our proceeds go to our local rural fire brigade and this year it will be needed more than ever to 
restock equipment and supplies expended on the recent bushfires.  

 

Wheels of Wamboin 2020 

The 2020  Wheels of Wamboin will be held on Saturday April 18th  – from 9.00am to 1.00pm. The 
event will be held at the Wamboin Hall, Bingley Way Wamboin (off Norton Road via Sutton Road).  

Last year over 280 cars made the run to Wamboin. The beauty of the Wheels of Wamboin is the 
huge variety from all marques in a truly country atmosphere. All sorts of automotive machines 
including old, new and interesting cars, motor bikes, trucks and even tractors are welcome.  

It would be great for you or your club to join us for a true automotive day out in the country. It’s not 
far and a great little drive to stretch some legs and a good chance to talk all things automotive. 

A bonus on the day is the opportunity to pick up some healthy bargains at the monthly home 
produce markets. There will also be freshly brewed coffee and the local Wamboin RFS will also be 
running a BBQ. Please email president@wamboincommunity.asn.au to confirm your attendance or 
just turn up on the day.  

Display entry is a gold coin donation and swap tables (provided) are $5 (remember to bring your 
cash as there is no EFTPOS). There is only one trophy for the day “People’s Choice”.  

All proceeds to the Wamboin Rural Fire Brigade. 

 
Cheers 
Peter Evans 

mailto:president@wamboincommunity.asn.au

